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Thank you Sudburians for helping us make the
4th annual Relay for Life a tremendous success.

The funds raised this year brings the total raised
for the four years to almost $1.2 million.

A special thank you to all the volunteers and
particularly to the Scotiabank employees who
made up over 100 of the volunteers.

You ensured it was an extraordinary experience
for all participants and spectators.

Thank-You
Steve Irwin Chair of Relay for Life
Community Manager - Scotiabank
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Capreol, the northernmost community in the City of Greater Sudbury,
is nestled in the green hills at the edge of the Sudbury Basin.


